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The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced bill as it was presented on
September 10, 2019. Section 10-255.01, which is one of the Code provisions that is intended to
be amended, refers to the “Bus Service Fund”. Per discussions with the Office of Management
Budget (“OMB?), there is no “Bus Service Fund”. Also, there are no proceeds from recordation
taxes in accordance with Section 10-192(b). The Office of Law respectfully requests the ability
to provide further comments after more information is provided by OMB during the committee

meeting.
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